Services for people with Intellectual Disability or Autism (ID/A) have been struggling with low funding and low wages for Direct Support Professionals for years. The COVID-19 crisis has made the struggle even worse, with many service providers facing tough decisions about keeping services open and how best to protect individuals with ID/A and the Direct Support Professionals (DSPs) who support them.  I am appreciative of your support earlier this year in appropriating CARES money for our programs, and I ask you again to help keep providers open and protect these important services. 

We urgently need your support to appropriate $270 million CARES Act dollars to keep these critical services afloat during the pandemic. Providers in Pennsylvania incur $90M a month in additional expenses and lost revenue during the pandemic and need at least this amount to continue operating. This critical funding would allow them to continue providing these services through the end of the year. Families are scared for the future of our community-based system and want these critical services to be available for their loved ones.

Please stand up for individuals with ID/A and support $270 Million in CARES Act Funding!
